
AMESSAGE FROM THE CHS BAND BOOSTERS

Band and Guard Families:
WELCOME BACK TO ANOTHER GREAT YEARWITH THE MARCHING LANCERS
Whether new or returning, we hope you will consider joining us as we support our
daughters/sons in this year’s events. It is a great opportunity to get involved, invest in the band,
watch them flourish, and build our Band Family. This year is going to be full of wonder, with
our WONDERLAND Theme!

One thing we all have in common is PRIDE in the accomplishments of our students. They will
work hard, experience incredible teamwork and camaraderie, and most of all have a lot of fun.
You’ll never forget the first time you see the band marching in uniform. Let’s all work together
to support them:

● Volunteer and join us! We are a welcoming and fun group. It is a great way to
be involved. We are always looking for new talent.

● Make a donation to the band. The school district pays the salary for one director
and provides buses. The rest is up to us. The benefit your student receives from
her/his involvement in this organization is well worth your investment!

● Let us hear your new ideas - About anything!

Summer registration will be on Charms, our band management website on August 1st or 2nd.
Parents of incoming freshmen will have an orientation meeting at 6pm on August 1st and
charms registration at 6:45pm. Returning families will be at 6pm & 6:45pm on these dates.
You will sign up for times on a sign up genius. You can find this link on the band website or
e-mailed to you.

The mission of the band boosters is “to assist in the support of the CHS band program”. That
boils down to lots of effort and fundraising. If you ever need financial assistance for any item
during the year for band/guard, please contact Mr. Manzi or a booster board member. We will
help you in any way we can.

We look forward to getting together at the potluck, on the last day of band camp. It’s a great
time to meet other band families, get a sneak preview of this year’s show, and cheer on our
students & staff for their hard work thus far!

For all the up to date info check out our website: carlsbadlancerbands.com
-Chris Duvall
President, CHS Band Boosters


